
We support Steve and Joyce Montgomery in their request to have the Pleasant Valley “V” 
Overlay and the “P” Overlay removed from their property at 5557 SE Jenne Ln Portland OR 
97236.  They do not even live in the city of Portland and should not be forced to deal with 
these  restrictive and punitive overlays which were added to the property they have owned for 30 
years plus, without notification of any kind. They are still finding new ways these overlays are 
interfering with their utilization and enjoyment of their own land.  This is wrong; it is UN-
AMERICAN AND UN-OREGONIAN.  Owning property to live on and enjoy has been the 
American dream for generations and has become harder and harder to realize.  No one should be 
able to retroactively change the rules pertaining to someone’s home that will forever affect how 
they can utilize and maintain their property and potentially destroying their eventual resale value. 
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